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MONDAY, JUNE 28, 1993 CONTINUED 

Tulsa County as of June 30, 1993. Upon roll call, Selph, yes; Harris, yes; 

Dick, yes. Motion carried. (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149167) 

Moved by Harris, seconded by Dick, to approve and authorize execution by 

Chairman, agreements with the following: 

Engineers with City of Sand Springs for waterline relocation on the West 

4lst St. Project No. M-8280(21) (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149168) 
Engineers with City of Owasso (2) for paving of Main Street and Sth 
Avenue and construction of a public street (Clerk’s Misc. File Nos. 

1491469 - 149170) 

Highway Maintenance #2 with William L. Camp dba Power Systems for 
renewal (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149171) 
Highway Maintenance #3 with William L. Camp dba Power Systems for 

renewal (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149172) 

Highway Construction with William L. Camp dba Power Systems for renewal 
(Clerk's Misc. File No. 1491793) 

CC Library with Midwest Lawn & Irrigation Co., Inc. in the amount of 

$3,769.23 from July, 1993 thru Qctober, 1993 and April 1994 thru June 
1994. (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149175) 

CC Library with James Campbell & Associates, Inc. for final remodeling 

phase at the Central Library (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149174) 

CC Library with Economy Janitorial Service in the amount of $12,350/ma. 
for all buildings (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149176) 
CC Library with Bill Ramsey for lease of Brookside Library in the amount 
of $915./mo. (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149177) 

CC Library with John Schmitz/Irving Productions for lease of west 

driveway at Florence Park Library in the amount of $400/yr. (Clerk's 
Misc. File No. 149178) 

Parks with Tulsa Airport Improvement Trust for South Lakes Golf Course 
for renewal (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149179) 

Administrative Services with Alcatel Friden for renewal (Clerk's Misc. 
File No. 149180) 

Administrative Services with Xerox Corporation (2) for renewal (Clerk's 
Misc. File Nos. 149181 - 149182) 

Administrative Services with O.M.E. Corporation for renewal (Clerk's 
Misc. File No. 149183) 

Sheriff with Department of Corrections, Prisoners Public Works for 
renewal (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149184) 

Parks with Suzanne Hawkins dba Jolly Trolley Sno Cones at LaFortune 

Park (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149186) 

Parks with Sherman Hawkins dba Rollin' Cones at Chandler, O'Brien and 

Haikey Creek Parks (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149185) 

Building Operations with Guaranty Abstract Company for electricity use 

in the County Clerk's affice (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149187) 

MIS with World Publishing Co. for remote access to computerized records 
in the Tulsa County Treasurer, Assessor and County Clerk's offices 
(Clerk's Misc. File Na. 149188) 

MIS with Robert B. Persson for remote access to computerized records in 

the Tulsa County Treasurer, Assessor and County Clerk's offices (Clerk's 
Misc. File No. 149189) 

Sheriff with Oklahoma Turnpike Authority for Pikepasses (Clerk's Misc. 
File No. 149190) 

Supt. of Schools with CBR Leasing Corporation (General Office Systems, 

Inc.) for renewal (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149191) 

Upon roll call, Selph, yes; Harris, yes; Dick, yes. Motion carried. 

Moved by Harris, seconded by Selph, to approve and authorize execution by 

Chairman, the following Inventory Resolutions: 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Leonard Public Schools various items as 
listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149208) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Mingo Elementary various items as listed 
(Clerk's Misc. File No. 149207) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Keystone Public Schools various items as 
listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149206) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Liberty Public Schools various items as 
listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149205) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Glenpool Public Schools various items as 

listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149204) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Qwasso Public Schools various items as 
listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149203) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Berryhill Public Schools various items 
as listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149202) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Union Public Schools various items as 

listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149201) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Sperry Public Schools various items as 
listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149200) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Skiatook Public Schools various items as 
listed (Clerk's Misc. File No. 149199) 

Supt. of Schools transferred to Collinsville Public Schools various 


